
I do not own a car. I chose to use transit, walk and bike. I want to see more safe 
(protected) bike lanes, better transit options outside of central portland and fewer 
deadly, polluting cars on the road. I am also a climate activist. We will NEVER reduce 
car use and climate change if we keep building car infrastructure. Don't spend more on 
freeways. Prioritize transit and bike lanes. Spend more to make east portland safe for 
non-car users. Spend more to make dangerous orphan highways (Like N. lombard 
street and se 82nd) safer for pedestrians and bikers. Prioritize projects that reduce the 
use of fossil fuels. Prioritize projects that reduce emissions and pollution. 
 
Annie Capestany 


